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I strongly oppose this bill. It is no one’s business what I own. It states in the United 

States Bill of Rights states “A well regulated militia, being necessary to the security of 

a free state State, the right of the people to keep and bear arms, SHALL NOT BE 

INFRINGED.  This bill is a straight up violation of my 2nd amendment rights and 

therefore UNCONSTITUTIONAL.  


